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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have had an amazing year! I would like to thank everyone for all of your involvement and support 
that helps make our school such a great place. I am very proud of all of our  
students, staff and their achievements. I do hope that we will have a long and ongoing  
partnership as we share in raising and educating your children. 
 
A reminder to families; in 2018 the newsletter will be paperless and will be distributed via SchoolStream, our KPS website or 
direct to your email account if needed. If you require the newsletter to be sent via email please fill in the attached form on page 2 
so we may add you to our mailing list.  
 
School resumes on Tuesday 30th January 2018, for years 1-6 and Wednesday 31st January 2018 for  
Kindergarten. Until then have a very MERRY CHRISTMAS and a SAFE AND HAPPY NEW YEAR. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
 

Lance Cooper 
Principal 

Don’t Forget 
 
No Hat  -  Play in the shade 
 
School Banking  - Tuesday’s 
 
Please DO NOT PARK in Disabled parking 
spaces unless you have a permit visibly 
displayed.            
 

Future Events 
  
Fri -  15th December  End of 2017 school year 
 
Tue -  30th January  Years 1-6 Begin 2018   
     
Wed -  31st January  Kinder Begin 2018  
 
Thu -  1st February  Swimming Carnival 



 

POP!  

Parents Online Payments 
 Parents & Carers can now make online payments to KPS! 

 
Payments can be made via computer, tablet or mobile phone using either a Debit, Visa or Mastercard and 

will be processed via a secure payment page hosted by Westpac.  

The payment page is accessed from the front page of the KPS website by selecting  

$ Make a payment, or you can be accessed via our SchoolStream app. 

Items that can be paid include voluntary school contributions, excursions and sales to students. There is also a cate-
gory called ‘Other’ this covers items not covered in the previous headings.  

When you access the $ Make a payment you must enter: 

-the students name 

-class  

-date of birth 

-item name/reference/reason for payment  

These details are entered each time you make a payment as student information is not held  
within the payment system. There is also the option to enter the Student Registration Number and Invoice number 
(these are not used at our school) please leave blank. 

This is a secure payment system hosted by Westpac to ensure that your credit/debit card details are captured in a 
secure manner, these details are not passed back to the school.  

Under payment options, you enter the activity or item for which you are paying. Write a title in the Payment Descrip-
tion that will enable the School Staff to match your payment with the school  
activity or item. You have the ability to check and change any details of the payment before the payment is pro-
cessed. Receipts can be emailed and/or printed. Because a receipt  has been  
issued from the website a further receipt will not be issued by the school. Furthermore, payments for each 
child need to be made separately; To make payments for another  
sibling/s you do this at the Online Payment Receipt stage, at the bottom of the page click the tab ‘make another 
payment’ and proceed to fill in details. 

If payments are made before 6pm, details of the payments are passed to the school the next morning and will be 
matched against your child's account. If payments are made after 6pm the school cannot access them until 2 days 
later.  Again, as a receipt has been issued from the  
website a further receipt will not be issued by the school. 

For any enquiries regarding the Online Payment process please contact the School  
Administration Office. 

 Paperless Newsletters 2018 

As mentioned previously from 2018 the newsletter will be going paperless and will be 
distributed via SchoolStream, our KPS website and direct to your email account if you 
require. If you prefer the newsletter to be sent via email and have not yet had a chance please fill in the attached form so we may add you to 

our mailing list.  

Newsletter Email Register (if required) 
 
Name:________________________________Student:__________________________________ 
 
Email address:__________________________________________________________________ 
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